
 

 

 

October 4, 2019 

 

 

Colonel Kerri Gilpin, Superintendent 

Department of State Police 

470 Worcester Road 

Framingham, MA 01702 

  

Dear Colonel Gilpin,  

 

Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you that the Executive Office of Public Safety and 

Security’s Office of Grants and Research (OGR) has awarded the Massachusetts State Police  

$99,011.00 in Federal Fiscal Year 2019 Homeland Security Grant Program funding. This 

funding will support the sUAS to Enhance Public and First Responder Safety.   

 

The Interdepartmental Service Agreement and other award document forms will be provided to 

your organization from OGR; Program Coordinator, Siavash Arash. Please contact Mr. Arash at 

siavash.arash@mass.gov or 617-933-3521 with any questions about this award.  

 

We want to thank you for your commitment to keeping the Commonwealth safe and prepared for 

all types of emergencies.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

                   
Governor Charles D. Baker     Lt. Governor Karyn E. Polito  

 

 
CHARLES D. BAKER 

Governor 
 
  
 

 Office of the Governor 
 Commonwealth of Massachusetts 

State House 

Boston, Massachusetts 02133 
Tel: (617) 725-4000 

 
 

 

KARYN E. POLITO 
Lieutenant Governor 
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